Cascadia
Law
Group

ENVIRONMENTAL ATTORNEYS

September 11, 2020

Mark L. Johnson

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250
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Re: Application for Permit to Operate as a Common Carrier by Dolly, Inc.

Docket No. TV-200758
By Electronic Filing

Dear Mr. Johnson:

It has come to our attention that the exhibits to Michaell Howell's Declaration

were inadvertently not included in our August 20" submission.

Attached

please find Exhibits MH-01 thru MH-11 combined as a single document and a

Certificate of Service

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Sincerely,
/sl Jeffrey D. Goltz

Jeffrey D. Goltz

Direct Line: (360) 528-3026
Email: jgoltz@cascadialaw.com
Office: Olympia

Enclosures
Cc (by electronic mail):

Kathy Hunter, UTC

Amanda Maxwell, UTC

Mathew Perkinson, UTC

Jason Lewis, UTC

Sally Brown, Senior Assistant Attorney General
Michael Howell
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